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Armed Robbery 

****Updated Information**** 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office has completed its investigation into the robbery that took place on December 

8, 2015 at the BP Gas Station, 1112 Madison Street in the Town of Beaver Dam.  The sheriff’s office will be 

forwarding charges to the district attorney’s office for robbery with use of a dangerous weapon.  The individual 

involved is  identified as Joshua J. Benson age 33 of Beaver Dam and is in custody at the Dodge County 

Detention Facility on unrelated charges.  The sheriff’s office thanks the Beaver Dam Police Department for their 

assistance in this case as the Dodge County Criminal Investigative Division worked to solve this robbery.  The 

reward that was offered did not lead to any information resulting in the arrest as required by the owners of BP who 

offered the reward.  As a reminder, all are innocent until proven guilty in a court of law. 

### 

At about 8:06am on Tuesday, December 08, 2015, the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office responded to a report of a 

robbery at BP Gas Station, 1112 Madison Street in the Town of Beaver Dam.  The suspect displayed a weapon 

and stole an undisclosed amount of cash.  He fled on foot and was last seen traveling westbound on Lake Crest 

Drive in the City of Beaver Dam. 

A reward is being offered by the owners in the amount of $500 for information that leads to the arrest and 

conviction of the perpetrator.  The subject was about 6 foot tall and about 180-200 pounds.  He was wearing dark 

clothing and a facemask.  Anyone with information should contact the Dodge County Sheriff’s Office at 920-386-

3726 and ask for Detective Ted Sullivan or Detective Andy Rolfs. 

Additional information can be obtained by contacting Sheriff Dale J Schmidt. 
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